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24th  April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

  

Reception Trip – Ness Gardens 

 

As part of our topic this term, we will be learning about mini beasts and their environments and after half 

term, we will be learning about plants and their requirements for growth. We have arranged for the 

children to go on a trip to Ness Gardens, Neston on Monday 17th July. This will be a fantastic day out with 

lots of activities including a mini-beast hunt, Ness Gardenss’ summer trail and sketching of plants. These 

activities will consolidate and enhance the summer term’s learning in the classroom.  

 

We will be leaving school shortly after registration and will return in time for the end of the school day. 

The children will need: 

• A packed lunch in a carrier bag 

• A water bottle 

• A waterproof coat 

• Sensible footwear (wellies if the forecast is for rain) 

• To apply sun cream before school (if it is a sunny day) 

• A sunhat if necessary 

 

If you would like our school cook Mrs Craven to provide lunch, please indicate this on the slip below.  

The cost of the trip has been subsidised by the school so we ask for a contribution of £13 per pupil. Please 

sign the permission slip and return it to school, along with the payment, or alternatively you may pay on the 

online payment system.  

 

We look forward to an enjoyable day out!   

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Ramsden and Miss Hancock 

 

 

Reception Trip to Ness Gardens Monday 17th July 

 

I give my permission for my child_____________________________ to attend the trip to Ness Gardens 

on Monday 17th July and enclose £13 towards the trip. 

 

I have paid on the online payment system (please tick if appropriate)   

 

Please provide my child with a school packed lunch (please tick if appropriate) 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………..  Date………………………………. 
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